
SUPREME COURT OF INDIA

DATED:      6  th   August, 2015

NOTICE

ALL THE PARTIES VISITING THIS HON'BLE COURT TO ATTEND

LOK  ADALAT  ON  SATURDAY  THE  8TH  AUGUST,  2015  ARE

REQUESTED TO CARRY A PHOTO I.D. WITH THEM TO ENTER THE

HIGH  SECURITY  ZONE  VIZ.  GOVERNMENT  IDENTITY  CARD/

DRIVING  LICENCE/PAN  CARD/RATION  CARD/PASSPORT/AADHAR

CARD ALONG WITH A PHOTOCOPY OF THE SAME.

MOBILE  PHONE  IS  STRICTLY  PROHIBITED  IN  THE  COURT

ROOMS.


